
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Information for parents for English Week 2 

For Week 2 I have provided a great Pie Corbett selection of work based on a text you can read with your 

child.  The work was published with the intention for it to take two weeks.  However, there is really no 

need for your child to tackle all of the work in this unit.   Please let your child pick and choose what 

he/she would like to work on.  There will be plenty to attract their attention hopefully and it’s a bonus if 

they wish to carry on in extra time! 

Thank you so much for your continuing support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Morel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


